
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency and Arcadis to 
Perform Sampling in the Community

During the week of June 12th, Hercules’s contractor, Arcadis, will perform sampling in the neighborhood near the 

Hercules Site for possible contamination. EPA will provide oversight.

• A drill rig will be used to collect groundwater and soil gas samples from certain residential yards. Soil gases are the 

gases found in the air space between soil particles. The rig used for sampling will be noisy, but brief.

• The sewer lines that include Providence Avenue, 7th, 8th, and Eupora Streets will also be sampled the same week. 

These samples will be taken underground and will not interfere with community traffic or be in public view.

• Sampling is being conducted to measure risk and to see if further actions are needed.

• EPA will continue to investigate and monitor conditions at and around the Hercules Site to ensure the health and 

safety of the surrounding community.

Diedre Lloyd, Remedial Project Manager: Lloyd.Diedre@epa.gov; (404) 229-9500

Marjorie Thomas, Community Involvement Coordinator: Thomas.Marjorie@epa.gov; (919) 470-9721

Should you have questions regarding the sampling work to be conducted, please contact:

mailto:Lloyd.Diedre@epa.gov
mailto:Thomas.Marjorie@epa.gov

